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Abstract 
In 2018 the Commemoration of the Centenary of the First World War will reach its climax on 
11 November, the anniversary of the Armistice with Germany.  It will be a Sunday, and will 
therefore also be Remembrance Sunday.  As a result two responses, potentially in conflict, 
will coincide that day, one of celebration and one of grief.  Our predecessors were able to 
hold them in tension but we have subordinated the first to the second.  How has this come 
about?  What does it tell us about our changing understanding of the war?  And can we use 
it to good effect in our approach to the centenary? 


